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What’s inside----- 

1. Shoots 

2. Meeting 

3. Nickle’s Worth 

 

December Shoot 
 There will not be a 

December shoot. The 

weather is just not 

conducive for shooting. 

The next scheduled shoot 

will be the first Saturday in 

April of 2011. 

 

TOYS FOR TOTS 

SHOOT 

  The third annual Toys For 

Tots shoot was held on 

Nov 4, 2010. We had a 

good turnout for it. There 

were Thirteen shooters in 

all, with three new 

shooters participating. A 

good time was had by all 

and the lunch after was 

great-Hot dogs with all the 

fixings with chili and 

dessert. It hit the spot after 

the shoot. We collected 

over three large plastic 

bags filled with toys for 

needy children. We 

appreciate those that  

donated toys that were 

unable to attend.  

Hopefully next year they 

will be able to shoot with 

us. 
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December Meeting 
 The December meeting 

for the Lassen Regulators 

will be held on Dec 17, 

2010 at the Janesville 

Pizza Factory starting at 

7:00 PM. This will be our 

annual dinner-meaning all 

the pizza you can eat. 

Bring the family.  

 This is also the meeting 

when we nominate officers 

for the coming year. So 

come on out and have fun 

and nominate those 

individuals you would like 

to be officers for the next 

year. 

 If you have ideas or 

suggestions, be sure to 

bring them  forward as we 

are always looking for 

ways to improve the range 

and the club. 

 

nickle’s worth 

 First of all, I would like to 

wish everyone a Merry 

Christmas.  

 A lot of  things have 

happened this year, mostly 

good, some not so good. 

The elections were not 

what I hoped for, but we 

live in a republic and the  
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people have spoken. Wait 

until the next election. 

 The Rice Canyon Range 

projects that were 

scheduled have all been 

completed before the 

weather turned bad. More 

projects are planned for 

next year. The range is 

getting better all the time, 

thanks to all the people 

who have given of their 

time and energy. It is much 

appreciated. Hope to see 

everyone next year. 

 “If tyranny and oppression 

come to this land, it will be 

in the guise of fighting a 

foreign enemy.” James 

Madison 

 Keep your powder dry and 

deny the enemy the high 

ground. 


